Rafi Miah

To whom it may concern, | am writing in reference to 38 Dennington Park Rd ,NW6 1BD your reference no
2022/0681/P with specific regards to the extension application.l do not object to the extension however | would
object to access to its' roof as this would create a privacy issue for me. | live in the Garden flat at No 40 and this
would allow for people standing on it's roof to stare down into my home. | would also like to point out that there
should be no access from windows on Ground floor other than for maintenance.

Apologies for late correspondence objections closed on 18/4/22.

Regards

David Hendry



